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8th December 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

We are about to enter the final week of what has been a very busy term for our students. Next
week lessons continue in school and it is important that students do not miss these.

Our last day this term is Friday 16th December and we will be finishing earlier than usual, at
1.30pm. Buses and other home-school transport have been arranged to collect the children
at this earlier time.

We will have a Christmas message delivered by the Rev. Robert Slipper on Friday 16t to all our
K33 students at the local Parish church. Itis also the day for us all to wear our Christmas jumpers
for Save the Children's CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY. This is not a non-uniform day - students can
replace their school jumper and blazer with a Christmas jumper. A link for donations will be
available on Parent Pay on Monday 12t December.

The new term starts on Wednesday, 4th January, for all students.

If you have any questions on any of the information in this letter please contact the school by
phone or email (details at the bottom of this letter).

Please can | take this opportunity to wish you all a happy, healthy Christmas.

Yours faithfully
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Mr C Wood
Deputy Headteacher
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